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We hope you had an enjoyable Easter Holiday and are prepared for a very busy and stimulating term which includes Key Stage 2 SATS for Year 6.  This newsletter is packed with information for the coming term.  Please note Monday 6th May 2019 is May Bank Holiday and school will be CLOSED to all pupils.  School will open as usual on Tuesday 7th May 2019.  Thank you.
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	In This Issue:



Ramadan Mubarak
Weekly Class Attendance

We would like to wish ‘Ramadan Mubarak’ to all our Muslim families and we are aware that Ramadan is a very significant month in the Islamic calendar.  We fully appreciate some of the main benefits of Ramadan, alongside the benefits, observing the fast and late night prayers may also create less desirable consequences for some people, particularly children, such as tiredness, dehydration, reduced focus, low energy or concentration.  Since fasting now takes place during the British summer months, where the fast is typically 17 hours and the weather is mainly warm, we view it to be sensible for Year 5 and 6 to observe ‘partial fasting’ if they choose to do so in the afternoon only (after they have had their school dinner and with their parents written permission).
We understand that parents wish for their children to fast, however this will not be possible during school days this year and we suggest that our children may do this at the weekends when they are in the care of their parents or after they have had their school dinner.
We thank you for your continued support.
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Groups at Edgbaston Community Centre
Woodview Drive Birmingham B15 2HU Telephone 0121 464 9665
Email:  info@edgbastoncommunitycentre.com

There are a range of groups running at Edgbaston Community Centre including:

Over 50’s group
ESOL class for adults
Slimming World
CONNECT drop in help and advice
Yoga
Wing Chun Kung Fu
Baby ballet
Stay and play
Livingwell church

Coming Soon:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Rhythm time music activities for pre schoolers
Art classes (morning and afternoon)
Yoga and mindfulness
Youth club
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Summer Term Dates

Polling Day:  23rd May 2019 (School will be closed)

Half Term Holiday: 
Monday 27th May 2019 to Friday 31st May 2019

Return to School:
Monday 3rd June 2019

Summer Term Ends: Monday 22nd July 2019
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